
 

For Immediate Release: 

Tribal Probation Academy Training Commences in Reno, NV at the National Judicial College 

The American Probation and Parole Association (APPA) is proud to announce the much-awaited Tribal Probation 
Academy (TPA) training taking place at the National Judicial College on the campus of the University of Nevada, Reno.  
This is the first week of the Tribal Probation Academy with two more weeklong trainings slated for November 12-16 and 
December 10–14, also at the National Judicial College. 

The participants represent a myriad of tribal 
affiliations from across the United States fulfilling 
such roles as probation officers, tribal court 
administrators, executive directors, and chief tribal 
judges in their respective communities. These 
participants will be trained in the areas of legal 
matters, vicarious care, offender supervision, 
safety skills training, cultural considerations, 
program management, youth, victimization, special 
offender population, role of probation, and 
substance abuse.  Faculty providing the training are 
well renowned in their own areas of expertise 
addressing these topics and have worked in 
partnership with APPA in providing this training 
with the support of the Bureau of Justice 
Assistance (BJA).  

We are proud of APPA’s continued effort and commitment to work alongside American Indian /Alaska Native 
governments as they work to develop their community corrections programs. The Tribal Probation Academy training 
reflect the goals of those communities seeking to better the lives of fellow members to make their Nations/Villages safer 
in the work echoed by these individuals representing the Fall 2018 Tribal Probation Academy class. 

### 

For more information, please contact: 

Nan Benally 
Tribal Program Grants Manager  
American Probation and Parole Association  
859-244-8056  
nbenally@csg.org  
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